From: Jennie De Greef <Jennie.DeGreef@eahp.eu>
Date: Thursday, 22 October 2020 at 15:47
To: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Subject: FW: Collaboration enquiry

 
 
From: "Pöyry, Juha-Pekka" <juha-pekka.poyry@dupont.com>
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 at 06:59
To: president <president@eahp.eu>
Cc: President-Elect <president-elect@eahp.eu>, Jennie De Greef <jennie@eahp.eu>, "mgries@ITS.JNJ.com" <mgries@ITS.JNJ.com>
Subject: Collaboration enquiry
 
Dear Mr Petr Horák,
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Healthcare Plastics Recycling Council, HPRC (link), to explore potential strategic collaboration opportunities between EAHP and HPRC to promote the circular economy.
 
My name is Juha-Pekka Pöyry and I work for DuPont, and Marianne Gries on CC works for Johnson & Johnson. Both of our companies are founding member of HPRC. Below you can find a two-paragraph summary of HPRC:
 
HPRC is a private, technical consortium of industry peers across the healthcare, recycling, and waste management industries seeking to improve the recyclability of plastic products and packaging within healthcare. Founded in 2010, and made up of globally recognized members, HPRC engages in pioneering projects designed to help boost plastics recycling efforts in clinical settings of hospitals.
 
HPRC is engaged in multiple initiatives aimed at enabling recycling of healthcare plastics, including: development of plastic product and packaging design guidelines to improve end-of-life recyclability, development of a recycling vendor directory to connect hospitals with recyclers in their area and mapping barriers in hospitals for healthcare plastics recycling.
 
We would like to discuss with you about HPRC Healthcare Facilities Advisory Board (HFAB) for which we are looking for new members. HFAB consists of leading healthcare organizations that provide valuable perspectives, help set priorities, and steer HPRC’s agenda towards inspiring and enabling plastics recycling solutions. Understanding the importance of hospital pharmacists in managing medical devices and other healthcare products within hospitals, we think that there are knowledge sharing opportunities especially regarding the end of use considerations of plastic products and packaging.
 
We would be glad to organise a short introduction call within a small group to elaborate more on HPRC, HFAB and current initiatives. Would this be of interest to EAHP?
 
Best regards, 
Juha-Pekka
 
Juha-Pekka Pöyry
Technical Marketing Specialist
Tyvek® Medical & Pharmaceutical Packaging
               

_____________
DuPont de Nemours (Luxembourg) s.à r.l.
Rue Général Patton, Contern, L-2984 Luxembourg
Office Number: +352-3666-5151
Mobile Number: +352-621-300-837
medicalpackaging.dupont.com
 
Connect with us: 
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